Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] RE: UDO CC15

From: Sally Hirsh <alnsalnjo@earthlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 10:17 AM
To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: UDO CC15

Please postpone today’s public hearing on UDO CC15 for further public discussion. | was only made aware of the
proposed UDO today and I’'m sure many other citizens are unaware.
Thank you, Sally Hirsh



